
FW: Conwy & Denbighshire PSB - Developing the next steps for Environmental 
Resilience

Inbox x

Iolo 

McGregor <iolo.mcgregor@denbighshire.gov.uk>
22 Jun (6 days

ago)

to Town

For information.
  Dear all,
 
Further to the approval of the Conwy & Denbighshire PSB Well-being plan we are 
now developing the detailed action plan for the priority, Environmental Resilience.  
We would welcome your views and assistance in developing innovative solutions to 
address the issues identified in this priority area.
 
We have provisionally booked Wednesday, 18 July 2018 from 9.30am to 
12.30pm in the Optic Centre in St Asaph.
 
The meeting will focus on collaborative solutions and next steps around these areas

·        Developing a Common Environment Policy Statement
·        Developing Actonn  or Environmental Renilience in Conwy and Denbighnhire
·        Developing the PSB an an inflencer

 
I would be grateful if you could please forward this invitation to relevant / interested 
officers within your organisations, thinking about these areas in particular, and 
confirm attendance with countyconversation@conwy.gov.uk.  We are also reaching 
out to communities and organisations with environmental interests.  If you can 
suggest any to contact please let us know.
 
Cofion Cynnes / Kind Regards,
Hannah
Hannah Edwards
Swyddog Datblygu Bwrdd Gwasanaeth Cyhoeddus / Public Services Board Development Officer
Gwella a Datblygu Corfforaethol / Corporate Improvement & Development
Cyngor Bwrdeistref Sirol CONWY County Borough Council
Bodlondeb, Conwy, LL32 8DU

 
Ffon / Phone: 01492 574059
Ebost / Email: Hannah.edwards@conwy.gov.uk
Safle We / Website: www.conwy.gov.uk
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